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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS REQUESTING INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ENTITLED “CONSIDERATION OF THE DRAFT RESOLUTION:  SUPPLEMENTARY APPROPRIATION TO COVER EXPENSES RELATED TO THE CHANGE OF ADMINISTRATION IN 2015 ” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE MEETING 
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL SCHEDULED FOR FRIDAY, MARCH 13, 2015

Washington, D.C., March 9, 2015
Excellency:
In my capacity as Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), I am hereby requesting that you include on the order of business for the Permanent Council's regular meeting scheduled for Friday, March 13, 2015, consideration of the following topic:  
· Draft Resolution:  Supplementary Appropriation to cover Expenses Related to the Change of Administration in 2015
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Excellency, this draft resolution comes in response to the mandate issued by the Permanent Council at its meeting of October 23, 2014 for the CAAP to study and discuss the document (CP/doc.5079/14) containing the costs of the transition to a new administration in 2015. 
Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
Ambassador Juan Pablo Lira
Permanent Representative of Chile to the OAS
Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs
Her Excellency
Niermala Badrising
Permanent Representative of Suriname
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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